Harvard Square Advisory Committee
¢/o Cambridge Community Development Department
344 Broadway
Cambridge, MA 02139
617/349-4647

The Harvard Square Advisory Committee will meet on Wednesday, December 20, 2017 at 6 pm in the
second floor meeting room at 344 Broadway, Cambridge, Massachusetts, to discuss a Planning Board
Special Permit (Section 10.40) application for the renovation, restoration and addition to 1-7 & 9-11 JFK
Street and 18-20 Brattle Street by Regency Centers. The requested Special Permits are for Section
20.54.2 - Building Height Limitation to increase the height to 65.5 feet; Section 20.54.4 — Parking and
Loading Requirements waiver for the replacement building, and Section 2.000 Gross Floor Area
exemption for the existing basement and the replacement basement area. The Planning Board will hold
the public hearing in early 2018.

Materials are available for review online at www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/zoninganddeveloment under
Advisory Committees or at the office of the Community Development Department, third floor, 344
Broadway, Cambridge, MA. For further information, please contact Liza Paden at 617/349-4647 or
Ipaden@cambridgema.gov.




